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DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN ANATOMY
TELEPHONE No. 4440
UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
OXFORD

May 22nd 1951

Dear Professor Franklin,

Many thanks for your letter asking for reprints of the
articles on the Anatomical Congress. 4s you will probably heve
surmised, the réason for the shameful delay in answering it is that

I have been waiting for the reorints of the article in the J. Anat.
to turn un. I am afraid that so far there is no sign of them, so

I am writing this in case you think your letter miscarried or some-
thing. I will send one along as soon as I get it, and meanwvhile

am enclosing a counle of the other ones. I am afraid that I did not
get any cooies of the one which avneared in the 0xford Magazine.
Thank you again for your interest and congratulations

Yours sincerely,
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